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                     MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
between

Asian Disaster Preparedness Center 

and

Thammasat University Faculty of Public Health

Public Health in Emergencies

The relationship between public health issues and emergency management has recently gained considerable attention. As a prime human development indicator it is one of the main concerns in development and disaster management. With increased awareness of linkages between disasters and development and poverty reduction, public health issues have emerged as a key focus area to disaster managers and development workers. The relationship between health and the built environment’s shelter and basic services as well as land management, climate and urbanization are areas now under scrutiny.
Asian Disaster Preparedness Center (ADPC) & the Thammasat University- Faculty of Public Health (FPH),  Bangkok signed a Memorandum of Understanding on the 20 April 2006, to further develop and establish a dynamic mechanism to strengthen and mainstream Public Health in emergencies in the overall concept of Disaster Management.  ADPC and TU Faculty of Public Health recognize the need to collaborate to achieve their shared goals for promoting excellence in public health and disaster management. 
The goal of this Memorandum of Understanding is to develop and establish a dynamic long-term partnership of ongoing collaboration and cooperation between ADPC and TU Faculty of Public Health, building upon and strengthening the common and complementary elements of their respective mandates.
For more information, contact: 

Jonathan Abrahams

Team Leader, Public Health in Emergencies 

ADPC

Tel: 66(0)2 516 5900 ext 424

Email: jabrahams@adpc.net 

Mobile: 66(0)1804 7361

 

